DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT
CITY OF CHICAGO

March 25, 2020

Warren Baker

Baker Development Corporation

2222 N. Elston Ave.

Suite 100

Chicago, lllinois 60614
w.baker@bakerdevelopmentcorp.com

Re: 2017 N. Mendell
Dear Mr. Baker:

In response to your recent request, please be advised that the subject property is zoned
Waterway Planned Development Number 1339 (“PD 1339"). You are seeking on behalf
of a potential tenant, Green Town Cultivation LLC, clarification that a cannabis infuser is

permitted at this location.

Pursuant to Statement number 5 of the planned development ordinance, a cannabis
infuser is not allowed within PD 1339.

Si rel

P \trick firphey
Zoning Administrator
Bureau of Zoning

C: Victor Resa, Janine Klich-Jensen, Angelica Lis, Kevin Bargnes

121 NORTH LASALLE STREET, ROOM 1000, CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60602
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